## The Chamber goes to Washington

Heiko Einfeld, executive director of the Eastern Shore Chamber of Commerce, was selected to join a ten member, state wide task force of tourism professionals to visit Washington to D.C. and discuss tourism issues affecting the state of Alabama. As part of the 2015 Congressional Summit on Tourism & Travel, the task force held meetings with legislators in both the House and Senate to bring before them the issues confronting the Alabama tourism industry. Several topics were discussed including the Red Snapper issue, the I-10 bridge Project, and the Small Brew Act.